
DISTRICT COMMITTEE MEMBER REPORT for February,2014

I started the meeting at 7:30 with the Serenity Pray, The Co DCM read 
the General Service Representative / Financial support from the 
Service Manual.  We welcomed the new GSR/Alt
 The discussion from the Service Manual was on Concept1, and the 
Tradition of the month we went around the room and commented on 
our understanding.  We then did the Group Share forms and most of 
the groups said there group is doing well. 1 of the group’s started 
doing phone coverage, another is having a hard time with 
membership, and a group is having problems with the Treasure.
 Having a service commitment was suggested.     Mark the Alt-
Delegate presented the GSR presentation - Visitors were Anne our 
Delegate and Eddie from Intergroup
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Needs / Concerns / Ideas for outreach: _____________________

_________________________________________________________


